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News For The Residents of Longwood

Letter
The

Longwood

Don't want to wait for the mail?
View the current issue of the 

Longwood Letter on the
1st day of the month at

www.PEELinc.com

SANTA’S WORKSHOP 

OPEN HOUSE

SUNDAY, DECEMBER 2ND, 2007
1:00PM TO 5:00PM

at the home of Peggy Hay
13607 Delacey Ln

Cypress, TX  77429

It’s time to start your holiday shopping!
We’ve gathered together a variety of vendors 

With excellent choices of great gifts
for  you or someone special on your list!

Come spend the afternoon with us at 
Santa’s Workshop Open House

And get all your gift buying done in a comfortable 
atmosphere while meeting New friends!

Door Prizes every 20 minutes!

“Amahl and the Night Visitors”
	 Messiah Lutheran Church is presenting a production of 
“Amahl and the Night Visitors” on Saturday, December 1 at 6 
PM and Sunday, December 2 at 3 PM.  Tickets are free, but are 
required to be certain there is adequate seating at both shows.  
Call the church office, 281-890-3013, to reserve tickets. 
	  “Amahl and the Night Visitors” is an operetta about a young 
crippled boy and his widowed mother who are visited by the 
three kings on their way to find the newborn Christ child.  A 
miraculous healing occurs, and the kings invite Amahl to 
accompany them on their journey so he can give his crutch 
to the Christ child.  This made-for-television opera (under an 
hour in length) will delight all.  Suggested audience is ages 
8 and up.  Free child care for younger children is available.  
Refreshments will be served after each performance. 
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IMPORTANT NUMBERS

EMERGENCY NUMBERS
EMERGENCY...................................................................... 911
Fire........................................................................................ 911
Ambulance............................................................................ 911
Constable  ............................................................ 281-376-3472
Sheriff - Non-emergency .................................... 713-221-6000
- Burglary & Theft  ............................................. 713-967-5770
- Auto Theft ......................................................... 281-550-0458
- Homicide/Assault  ............................................ 713-967-5810
- Child Abuse....................................................... 713-529-4216
- Sexual Assault/Domestic Violence.................... 713-967-5743
- Runaway Unit ................................................... 713-755-7427
Poison Control..................................................... 800-764-7661
Traffic Light Issues ............................................. 713-881-3210

SCHOOLS
Cypress Fairbanks ISD Administration .............. 281-897-4000
Cypress Fairbanks ISD Transportation ............... 281-897-4380
Cypress Fairbanks Senior High........................... 281-897-4600
Goodson Middle School ..................................... 281-373-2350
Hamilton Elementary........................................... 281-370-0990

OTHER NUMBERS
Animal Control.................................................... 281-999-3191
Cypress Fairbanks Medical Center...................... 281-890-4285
Harris County Health Department....................... 713-439-6260
Post Office Box Assignment – Cypress............1-800-275-8777
Street Lights - CenterPoint Energy...................... 713-207-2222
- not working (Report Number on Pole)
Trash Removal .................................................... 281-446-2030

NEWSLETTER PUBLISHER
Peel, Inc.............................................................1-888-687-6444
Article Submissions..................longwoodletter@PEELinc.com
Advertising.......... advertising@PEELinc.com, 1-888-687-6444

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of 
their authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its 
employees. Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in 
articles submitted by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for 
the advertising content with this publication. All warranties and representations 
made in the advertising content are solely that of the advertiser and any such 
claims regarding its content should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints 
or failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of 
such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical 
mistakes, except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the 
case of misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any 
other liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely 
manner, except as limited to liabilities stated above. 281-373-1787 or 713-899-1760 • Cypress Resident

Professional
Accounting

Support Services
Specializing in

Small Business Bookkeeping

P.A.S.S.

• Organized & Accurate
 Accounting Records
• Time to Grow Your Business
• Opportunity to Increase
 Your Profitability
• Affordable Monthly Rates
• Free Consultation

Offering you...

Cypress Assistance Ministries
11202 Huffmeister • 281-955-7684

www.cypressassistanceministries.com

Angel Tree at CAM
	 The Angel Tree, an annual Christmas tradition at CAM, is up and 
we still have many children’s wishes waiting to be fulfilled.  Each 
angel represents a ‘wished-for’ Christmas gift for a child hoping for 
a Merry Christmas. If you prefer, general toy donations for boys of 
all ages and teens are also needed. Please bring new, unwrapped toys 
and gifts to CAM by December 20th.

Angels’ Attic Christmas Room
	 Quality items at discount prices abound in the Angels’ Attic 
Christmas Room.  The shelves are restocked daily with holiday 
accessories, Christmas ornaments, collectibles, and Christmas 
clothing for children and adults. A wonderful selection of new 
designer jewelry is available for purchase, as well. Proceeds from 
purchases at Angels’ Attic benefit families in need who seek help at 
CAM. 

The Food Pantry
	 Christmas Food Baskets are being prepared for CAM families. 
To complete the food baskets, donations of the following would be 
greatly appreciated.

•	 Frozen Turkeys
•	 Boxed potatoes
•	 Canned sweet potatoes
•	 Cranberry sauce
•	 Stuffing mixes

	 Cypress Assistance Ministries (CAM) is located at 11202 
Huffmeister, Houston, TX 77065 and will serve hundreds of 
families again this Christmas. Please make supporting CAM with 
a donation to the Food Pantry, Angel Tree, or a monetary gift 
part of your annual Christmas tradition. See our website, www.
cypressassistanceministries.com for further information.
	 Donations to CAM can be made Monday through Wednesday 
from 10AM – 6PM and Thursday through Saturday from 10AM – 3 
PM. 
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Call today for  
Boarding and Grooming Reservations 

www.tailsoftexaspetresort.com

opening this holiday season

281-373-4640 

17720 Huffmeister Road 
Next to Lone Star Veterinary Hospital 

◊ Luxury Suites 
◊ Doggie Day Care 

◊ Grooming &Spa 
◊ Kitty Condos 

LEGAL SERVICES

       
The Lincoln Law Firm PLLC
12777 Jones Road, Suite 475
Houston, TX 77070

Divorce
Adoption
Premarital and
Postmarital Agreements
Modifi cation of Orders
Wills
Health Care Directives
Collaborative Law

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

Christine K. Lincoln
Attorney at Law

(281) 970-9005
www.thelincolnlawfi rm.com
Chris@thelincolnlawfi rm.com

The Longwood Letter is a private publication published by Peel, Inc. It is not 
sanctioned by any homeowners association or organization, nor is it subject to the 
approval of any homeowners association or organization, nor is it intended, nor 
implied to replace any publication that may be published by or on behalf of any 
homeowners association or organization.  At no time will any source be allowed to 
use the Longwood Letter contents, or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape 
or form, nor in any media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or 
etc. for the purpose of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, political 
campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty of law without written or 
expressed permission from Peel, Inc. The information in the Longwood Letter is 
exclusively for the private use of  Peel, Inc. 

Cy-Fair College “Perspective”
Musical Holidays at Cy-Fair College!
	 The Choral Department presents “A Winter Collection” of not 
your ordinary carols Dec. 6 through Dec. 7. The Music Department 
presents a Jazz Band performance and improvisation Dec. 5. All 
performances are in the Center for the Arts Building on the Barker 
Cypress campus. For reservations and ticket information, call 
281.290.5201 or go to www.cy-faircollege.com/cfcboxoffice.
Register for Mini-mester and Spring Semester Classes 
	 Catch up or get ahead this holiday season! Take a mini-mester 
course in December or register early for spring. Registration is under 
way. Mini-mester classes begin Dec. 17. Mini-mester courses range 
from criminal justice, philosophy, sociology and ethics, to algebra, 
history, government and communications. Spring semester classes 
begin Jan. 14.  Cy-Fair College provides a variety of options such as 
weekend, evening, distance learning and even hybrid (part on campus 
instruction and part online learning) courses. For information, call 
281-290-3200 or 832-782-5000 or go online to www.cy-faircollege.
com.
Art Exhibition Showcases Student Talent
	 Don’t miss this is the end-of-semester exhibition on display 
through Dec. 16 where Cy Fair College’s visual art students show 
work they have completed in their classes. The exhibition showcases 
the students’ talents as well as the breadth of Cy Fair College’s art 

program in the Bosque Gallery located in the Center for the Arts 
Building on the Barker Cypress campus. For gallery hours and 
information go to www.cy-faircollege.com/bosquegallery.
L.I.F.E. Lessons in December
	 The Learning, Inspiration, Fellowship and Enrichment (L.I.F.E.) 
programs are free and held Wednesdays at 10 a.m. in the Cy-Fair 
College Branch Library (Room 131.) In December, learn how to 
combat weight gain during the holidays Dec. 5 and then the following 
week celebrate with a “Party Pot Luck” Dec. 12. Sessions resume 
Jan. 9, 2008. Call the library at 281-290-3213 for L.I.F.E. program 
information or check the library web page online at http://cfclibrary.
nhmccd.edu.  
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Bashans Painting
 & Home Repair

• Interior & Exterior
• 20 Years Experience
• Hardiplank Installation
• Wood Replacement
• Pressure Washing
• Sheetrock Repair & Texturing
• Cabinet Painting
• Door Refi nishing & Replacement
• Wallpaper Removal
• Custom Staining
• Fence Replacement or Repair

Commercial/Residential
Free Estimates

281-347-6702

References Available • Fully Insured
NO PAYMENT UNTIL COMPLETION

281-731-3383cell

bashanspainting@earthlink.net

Peel, Inc.
Printing & Publishing
Publishing community newsletters since 1991

1-888-687-6444 www.PEELinc.com

Advertise your business
to your neighbors.

Support This 
Neighborhood 

Newsletter.
Kim Moore

Sales Representative

281-373-3807
kim@PEELinc.com

New Volunteer Tutoring Program
	 TAG (Targeting Achievement Globally) is a new program designed 
by the Cypress-Fairbanks ISD Curriculum Coordinators for Math 
and Science and the VIPS Executive Board to provide tutoring for 
students in need of help to reach their full academic potential.  In this 
first year of the program, three elementary schools have been chosen 
by the district as targets for the TAG Team.   Members of the Team 
will be working with students on those campuses on a consistent basis 
for the remainder of the school year.  
	 An initial orientation meeting was held on October 30 at the Berry 
Center for volunteers interested in being a part of this cutting edge 
program.  Ongoing training with the Math and Science Helping 
Teachers will be provided for volunteers prior to working with 
students.  
	 If you are interested in joining this elite group of volunteers and 
being a TAG Team pioneer, please contact the Partners in Education 
Office at 281/894-3950 for more information.

Please support the businesses that advertise in the Longwood 
Letter. If you would like to support the newsletter by advertising, 
please contact our sales office  at 512-989-8905 or advertising@
PEELinc.com. The advertising deadline is the 10th of each month 
for the following issue.

Advertising Information

Cy-Fair ISD Begins 
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	 It might look like just child’s play, but toddlers 
are hard at work learning important physical 
skills. During the toddler years, children 
master basic skills as they gain muscle control, 
balance, and coordination. Each new skill lets 
the child progress to the next one, building on a 
foundation that one day will enable him or her 
to perform more complicated physical tasks, 
such as jumping rope, kicking a ball on the 
run, or turning a cartwheel. Toddlers want to 
do more than they may be physically capable 
of doing. This can be a powerful motivator that 
drives them to keep trying until they acquire a 
new skill, no matter what it takes.
	 Take advantage of your toddler’s natural 
desire to keep moving. Even at this early age, a 
child is establishing patterns of activity that set 
the stage for the rest of childhood. An inactive 
toddler is less likely to be active later in life.
Developing Skills
	 Playing and learning are completely 
enmeshed for toddlers, so acquiring the long 
list of skills below should be fun and games 
for them. Parents should give toddlers many 
opportunities to practice their developing 
skills - and provide a lot of supervision so 
they stay safe while they learn. In addition to 
these physical accomplishments, toddlers are 
developing in other ways. Provide opportunities 
for your child to explore, ask questions, use 
his or her imagination, and practice fine motor 
skills, such as stacking blocks or coloring.
	 Know which physical skills your child is 
working on now, and which ones will come 
later.
Early toddler skills (12-24 months)
•	 Walks independently 
•	 Pulls/carries toys while walking 

Toddlers: Learning by Playing
•	 Stoops and gets back up 
•	 Begins to run 
•	 Kicks a ball 
•	 Holds railing up/down stairs 
•	 Walks backward 
Older toddler skills (24-36 months)
•	 Balances 1 to 2 seconds on one foot 
•	 Climbs well 
•	 Bends over easily without falling 
•	 Runs and jumps well 
•	 Kicks ball forward 
•	 Alternates feet up and down stairs 
•	 Pedals tricycle 
•	 Throws ball overhand 
How Much Activity Is Enough?
	 For children 12- to 36-months-old, current 
guidelines recommend this much daily 
activity:
•	 at least 30 minutes of structured physical 
activity (adult-led) 
•	 at least 60 minutes unstructured physical 
activity (free play) 
	 As a general rule, toddlers shouldn't be 
inactive for more than 1 hour at a time, except 
for sleeping. That's a lot of work for parents and 
caregivers, but a lot of much-needed activity 
for toddlers. Encourage your child to be active, 
and remember how much he or she is learning 
along the way.
	 Reviewed by: Mary L.  Gavin,  MD 
Date reviewed: September 2005

This information was provided by KidsHealth, 
one of the largest resources online for medically 
reviewed health information written for parents, 
kids, and teens. For more articles like this one, 
visit www.KidsHealth.org or www.TeensHealth.
org.  ©1995-2006. The Nemours Foundation

Peel, Inc.
Printing & Publishing
Publishing community newsletters since 1991

1-888-687-6444 www.PEELinc.com

Advertise your business
to your neighbors.

Support This 
Neighborhood 

Newsletter.
Kim Moore

Sales Representative

281-373-3807
kim@PEELinc.com

Not Available Online
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Let us take care of your feet!
• Bunions  •  Hammertoes  •  Heal Pain
• Ingrown Nails   •  Corns, Calluses
• Injuries  •  Sport Injuries  •  Children
• Diabetic Foot Care  •   Orthotics
• Fractures of the Foot & Ankle

Have No
Insurance?
We Will Work

With You!

Let us take care of your feet!

Dr. Judith E. Rubin,
Podiatrist/Foot Specialist

* Diplomate, American Board of Podiatric Surgery
* Board Certifi ed in Foot & Ankle Surgery
* Fellow American College of Foot & Ankle Surgery
* Certifi ed Wellness Educator

NEW Location!
North Cypress Medical Center

21216 N.W. Frwy., Ste. 240
281-955-5500

NEW Location!

• 3D State-of-the art Walking Analysis
• Certifi ed in Endoscopic Heel Surgery, Ossatron Non-Invasive

Heel Spur Surgery, & Laser Surgery For Warts
• Alternative Medicine

www.DrRubinFootWellness.com
Serving the Houston Area 24 Years

The Foot Wellness Center

It’s not too late to register for 
a mini-mester class!

Catch up or get ahead this holiday season!

Mini-mester classes begin Dec. 17
Start Something and register now! 

Call 281-290-3200 or 832-782-5000  or go online to 
www.cy-faircollege.com

Barker Cypress Campus
9191 Barker Cypress • Cypress, TX 77433

Fairbanks Center
14955 Northwest Freeway • Houston, TX 77040affirmative action/eeo college

Angels’ 
Attic

Cypress Assistance Ministries

Monday-Wednesday 10-6
Thursday-Saturday 10-3

281-955-7683 11202 Huffmeister
Donations Welcome
Tax Receipts Given

Resale Shop
benefiting

Christmas 
Room
Now
Open!

An Invitation to All
the Women of the Community

	 Please join us on Tuesday, January 15th and every Tuesday for 
twelve weeks for an evening of study and fellowship with author 
Mindy Ferguson as she presents her study “Walking with God”.
	 In this Bible study, you’ll discover why walking 
with God means living your faith. It’s trusting in 
Him and Him alone. 
	 It’s seeing the giants, but stepping confidently 
into the future because you believe the promises 
of Christ.
	 Walking with God is the difference between 
slavery to sin, and freedom in Christ.  It’s victory not defeat. It is 
living the promised life!

Good Shepherd United Methodist Church
Tuesday Evenings, 6:45-8:30pm

Beginning January 15th
Author and Cypress resident Mindy Ferguson will give

live lectures at each session.
The cost is $20.00 which includes workbook.

	 Contact aynnedaugherty@yahoo.com or call the church office at 
281-373-2273.

If you would like to submit YOUR recipe to the
Longwood Letter email it to longwoodletter@peelinc.com.

Hot Christmas Punch
	 1 Cup brown sugar		  3 Cups water
	 1 Tall can pineapple juice	 3 T whole cloves
	 1 large jar cranberry juice	 3/4 tsp. salt
	 6 sticks cinnamon, broken

Dissolve sugar in water and pour in percolator. Add juices. 
Place cinnamon sticks, cloves, and salt in basket. Percolate.
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www.athlet icnation.com

or stop by our gym 

12837 Louetta Rd
Cypress, TX 77429

Contact Roger Ortmayer today to 
schedule your FREE session!

832-723-9993
teamortmayer@athleticnation.com

CHRISTMAS & NEW YEAR SPECIAL 
Personal training as low as $25 a session! 

FREE CONSULTATION
Affordable Payment Plans Available

Walk-ins Welcome

281-256-9703
12344 Barker Cypress Road, Suite 130

(Corner of Barker Cypress & Dundee)

FAMILY WELLNESS 
CHIROPRACTIC

Family Care
Prevention

Maintenance
Personal Injury

Young H. Kim, DC

Helping 
Cypress 
to Live a 
Healthier 

Life

Ever considered 
teaching?

Are you a BSN/ADN? 
You could be a clinical teaching assistant! 

 (starting at $25/hr)

Are you an MSN?
You could be an adjunct faculty member! 

(starting at $41/hr)

For information about your 
new career, call 281-290-3931.

Barker Cypress Campus
9191 Barker Cypress • Cypress, TX 77433

www.cy-faircollege.comaffirmative action/eeo college

Cypress Christian School invites you to… Winter and Spring Community Events
	 You are invited to some very fun community events sponsored by 
Cypress Christian School.  We hope you will join us as we continue 
to celebrate our 30th Anniversary of “fusing faith and learning!” 

December
Wed., December 6 from 6-9 p.m. Shop at Barnes & Noble-

Copperfield-portion of purchase benefits library
Tues., December 11 at 7:00 p.m.: Elementary K-3 Christmas 

Concert on CCS Campus
Thurs., December 13 at 7:00 p.m.: Elementary 4th-5th Christmas 

Concert on CCS Campus
Friday, December 14 at 7:00 p.m.: Chamber Choir Christmas 

Concert-location to be announced
January

Sat., January 26 at 5:30 p.m.: Laughs galore at the Winter 
Banquet featuring local radio personality, Susan O’Donnell of 
KSBJ radio station and Christian Comedian, David Ferrell to 

be held at the Downtown Aquarium. The event is free to guests.  
Limited seating – call for reservations.

February
Thurs., February 7 at 6:00 p.m.: Kindergarten Round-Up for 

parents of future kindergartners
Thurs., February 7 at 7:00 p.m.: Family Night for K-12 parents 

and students considering Christian education

•

•

•

•

•

•

•

  March
Thurs., March 6 from 9-11 a.m.: Open House 

Thurs., March 27 from 9-2 p.m.: Student Visitor Day
April 

Saturday, April 19 from10-4 p.m. Community Carnival on CCS 
Campus

•
•

•
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Expires December 31, 2007

Expires December 31, 2007

	 (NAPSA)-First it was cholesterol, then “bad” cholesterol (LDL) 
and “good” cholesterol (HDL). Now there’s a new factor that may 
be important in predicting the risk of heart disease: it’s called 
C-reactive protein, or CRP. A new Harvard study suggests that 
eating strawberries at least two times a week may be associated 
with reducing elevated CRP and LDL levels.
	 CRP is a protein in the blood that is elevated in response 
to injury, such as the chronic injury to blood vessels 
that comes from having damaged arteries. Previous 
studies have shown that elevated CRP may explain 
heart disease in people who otherwise appear 
to have very low risk, even among those with 
normal cholesterol levels. 
	 Eating a diet rich in fruits and vegetables 
can lower CRP, an effect attributed to the high 
amounts of antioxidants found in these foods. Because 
strawberries are an antioxidant powerhouse, they were singled out 
for a closer look by nutrition scientists. 
	 In the new study, diet records and blood samples from 27,000 
women enrolled in the Women’s Health Study were analyzed 

and compared with their risk of developing heart disease over a 
10-year period. When the women were separated into high- and 
low- strawberry intake groups, those with the highest intakes-two 
or more servings of strawberries a week-were found to be less 
likely to have elevated CRP in their blood. They also had slightly 
lower cholesterol levels.
	 Although the study was not designed to show cause and 

effect, the findings add to a growing body of research 
showing how eating strawberries may support a 

healthy heart. 
	 The researchers also noted that the 
women who ate the most strawberries were 
the same ones most likely to engage in a 
heart-healthy lifestyle. They ate more fruits and 

vegetables daily, exercised more and smoked 
less. 

	 For more information about California strawberries and heart 
health, visit www.calstrawberry.com.
	 A healthy indulgence: Strawberries may reduce the risk of 
heart disease.

Strawberries Boost Heart Health
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Teenage Job Seekers

		  Baby	 Pet	 House	 Yard
Name	 Age	 Sit	 Sit	 Sit	 Work	 Phone
Richard Kan............15.......... •.......................................281-256-3260
Ashley Bacom*+.....13.......... •......... •.............................281-257-3989

*-CPR Training                   +-First Aid Training

Attention Teenagers 
The Teenage Job Seekers listing service is offered free of charge 
to all Longwood teenagers seeking work. Submit your name and 
information to longwoodletter@peelinc.com by the 9th of the 
month!

Stork Report
If you have a new addition to the 
family please let us know by emailing 
longwoodletter@peelinc.com and we 
will include an announcement to let 
everyone know!

Easy Sign-up
No Contracts

Senior Discounts
Disabled Discounts
Referral Rewards

4th Visit Free!
www.YardDoody.com

“Having Electrical Problems?”
Call or visit us online

281-303-3803
www.cy-fairelectric.com

Residential & Commercial Service
• New Construction
• Electrical Repair
• Complete Panel Service
• Build-Outs
• Remodeling
• Install Lighting
• Install Ceiling Fans
• Licensed & Insured

Convenient
Online

Appointments

281-304-4334

Come Join The Cy-Fair Express Network
Visitors welcome at monthly networking group in Cy-Fair

	 The Cy-Fair Express Network’s monthly networking and 
educational event.
	 All are welcome to attend CYFEN networking luncheons, which 
are held from 11:30 a.m. to 1 p.m., the fourth Thursdays of the month 
at La Hacienda Banquet Hall (behind the restaurant) located at 12503 
Telge Road.
	 Bring business cards for networking, which begins at 11:15 a.m. 
followed at noon with the program and lunch.
	 The cost is $25 with reservations and $30 at the door. Reservations 
should be made by noon the Friday prior to the meeting to Belinda 
Fultz at bfultz@minutemanpress.com. 
	 For information on CYFEN, go to www.cyfen.org or send inquiries 
to info@cyfen.org.
  
About Cy-Fair Express Network
	 The Cy-Fair Express Network (CYFEN) is part of the American 
Business Women’s Association (ABWA). The vision of the Cy-Fair 
Express Network is to bring together businesswomen of diverse 
occupations, to provide opportunities to help them grow personally 
and professionally through leadership, education, networking, support 
and national recognition.  CYFEN meets the fourth Thursday of each 
month and visitors are always welcome.  Go to www.cyfen.org for 
information.

Not Available Online
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Classified Ads
Personal classifieds (one time sell items, such as a 
used bike...) run at no charge to Longwood residents, 
limit 30 words, please e-mail longwoodletter@
peelinc.com.
Business classifieds (offering a service or product 
line for profit) are $50, limit 40 words, please 
contact Peel, Inc. Sales Office at 512-989-8905 or 
advertising@PEELinc.com.

Newsletter Article 
Submissions

	 Interested in submitting an article?  You 
can do so by emailing longwoodletter@
peelinc.com or by going to http://www.
peelinc.com/articleSubmit.php.  All news 
must be received by the 9th of the month 
prior to the issue.  So if you are involved 
with a school group, scouts, sports etc – 
please submit your articles for Longwood 
Letter.  Personal news for the Stork Report, 
Teenage Job Seekers, special celebrations 
and military service are also welcome.

DUPREE
LAW FIRM

ATTORNEY AND COUNSELOR, PLLC

R. Edward Dupree
Attorney at Law,  Cypress Resident

www.dupreelawfi rm.com
CHASEWOOD ONE
20333 State Highway 249
Suite 200-103
Houston, TX 77070

Full-service law fi rm providing 
professional service to families and
small business owners in Cypress, 
Tomball and Jersey Village

FAMILY PRACTICE:
 DIVORCE
 CUSTODY
 ADOPTION
ESTATE PLANNING PRACTICE:
 HEALTHCARE DIRECTIVES
 WILLS
 TRUSTS
SMALL BUSINESS GROUP: 
 CHOICE OF ENTITY CONSULTING
 INCORPORATION
 CONTRACT DRAFTING AND REVIEW
Convenient location with plenty of  parking. Flexible hours and appointments.

832-220-8108

DUPREE LAW FIRM
ATTORNEY AND COUNSELOR, PLLC

Specializing in Custom Photo Shows for ANY Occasion

Combining Photos, Music, Captions and Audio

Great for Gifts, Keepsakes and Personal Souvenirs

Super for Birthdays, Anniversaries, Weddings, etc.

Unique Greeting Cards available for the Holidays

-Custom Photo Shows-
Bringing Your Pictures To Life!

The possibilities are endless so contact us today 
to get started on your magical photo show!

www.photoshowmagic.com
713-397-1001

amye@photoshowmagic.com

	 The evidence is growing and is more 
convincing than ever! People of all ages 
who are generally inactive can improve their 
health and well-being by becoming active at 
a moderate-intensity on a regular basis.
	 Regular physical activity substantially 
reduces the risk of dying of coronary heart 
disease, the nation’s leading cause of death, 
and decreases the risk for stroke, colon 
cancer, diabetes, and high blood pressure. It 
also helps to control weight; contributes to 
healthy bones, muscles, and joints; reduces 
falls among older adults; helps to relieve 
the pain of arthritis; reduces symptoms of 
anxiety and depression; and is associated 
with fewer hospitalizations, physician visits, 
and medications. Moreover, physical activity 
need not be strenuous to be beneficial; people 
of all ages benefit from participating in 
regular, moderate-intensity physical activity, 
such as 30 minutes of brisk walking five or 

The Importance of Physical Activity
Submitted by Alica Harrison

“The first wealth is health.” —Ralph Waldo Emerson 
more times a week.
	 Despite the proven benefits of physical 
activity, more than 50% of American adults 
do not get enough physical activity to provide 
health benefits. 25% of adults are not active 
at all in their leisure time. Activity decreases 
with age and is less common among women 
than men and among those with lower income 
and less education.
	 Insufficient physical activity is not limited 
to adults. More than a third of young people 
in grades 9-12 do not regularly engage 
in vigorous-intensity physical activity. 
Daily participation in high school physical 
education classes dropped from 42% in 1991 
to 33.0% in 2005. In 2005, 10% of high 
school students did not participate in any 
moderate or vigorous physical activity.
Source:  US CDC
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